
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF  

REGULAR MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Lathrop City 
Council scheduled for Monday, November 12, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled in honor of the Veteran’s Day Holiday.   
 
Per Chapter II, Section A of the City Council Handbook of Rules & 
Procedures it states: “Whenever the day fixed for any regular meeting of the 
City Council falls upon a day designated as a holiday, such meeting shall be 
held at the same hour on the next succeeding Monday not a holiday”.  
 
This notice also informs the public that there will a Special Meeting on 
Monday, November 19, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 
Section 54955. 

 
 
Teresa Vargas 
City Clerk 
 
Dated: November 9, 2018 
This notice was posted at the following locations: City Hall, Generations Center, 
Community Center, Senior Center, and "J" Street Fire Station. 
 
 
Distributed by the Office of the City Clerk, City of Lathrop, (209) 941-7230. 


